NJC: Change the Securities Registration Certificate
On November 23, 2023, Nam Dinh Garment Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 41/2023/CBTT-NJC on information disclosure on changing the Securities Registration Certificate as follows:
On November 23, 2023, Nam Dinh Garment Joint Stock Company received the first changed Securities Registration Certificate and issued by Vietnam Securities Depository and Clearing Corporation on November 21, 2023.
